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Message from Mrs Jones – Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)  
Already this half term we have been on training for safeguarding. Staff have been trained on internet safety, bereavement, 
restorative support for after exclusion, and SEND strategies and interventions. All of this supports the offer we give children 
and adults at school.  
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AI chat-bot Apps 

There has been some new information about online 
safety for parents and carers. This involves children 
downloading chat-bot apps. These may look quite 
innocent, inviting children to be involved in a story or 
game with the bot. However there have been some 
recent cases in Bradford where the bot starts staying 
suggestive and inappropriate things to the children 
and asking them questions which are sexually 
explicit.  

Recommended advice is lock down App Store so that 
children can’t download any Apps without 
permission. Check age limits on Apps as they will 
give you a clue as to how appropriate it is. Google the 
App to find out about it.  

 


